
From: Planning
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Linda Winspear at The

Bay Hotel, Robin Hoods Bay, Whitby, YO22 4SJ
Date: 02 May 2018 21:37:59

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to object to the application for the tea hut to be constructed on the quarter deck.

I have been in business for 18 years in Robin Hoods Bay (at The Bay Hotel) and in that time, I have seen many
changes through the village, with new cafes and shops opening, all of which I have given my full support. This
objection is therefore in no way shape or form to be taken personally. I only, as many know, have the villages’
best interest at heart.

I also object on the grounds that Mr. Kemp used my name to support his application without discussing it with
me.
This was brought to my attention by a third party and not Mr Kemp himself.

Your Faithfully
Linda Winspear
The Bay Hotel
Robin Hoods Bay
YO22 4SJ
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